
STATEMENT OF BUDGET IMPACT  
Budgetary Review of Proposed Resolution & 

Ordinances with Financial Implication. 
 

Date: June 17, 2019           File: BIS CRA 19-12 
 

 
Proposed Legislation: 
 
A RESOLUTION OF THE HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA, COMMUNITY REDEVELOPMENT 
AGENCY (“CRA”), AUTHORIZING THE APPROPRIATE CRA OFFICIALS TO 
EXECUTE A PURCHASE ORDER WITH BEACH RAKER, LLC FOR EMERGENCY 
SEAWEED REMOVAL IN THE AMOUNT OF $36,000.00; PROVIDING FOR A TOTAL 
COST OF $72,000.00 TO BE SHARED EQUALLY BY THE CRA AND THE CITY OF 
HOLLYWOOD (“CITY”). 
 
Statement of Budget Impact:  
 
1.  No Budget Impact associated with this action; 
 
2.  Sufficient budgetary resources identified/available; 
 
3.  Budgetary resources not identified/unavailable; 
 
4.  Potential increase in Revenue is possible with this action; 
 
Explanation: 
 
Seaweed accumulation along Hollywood Beach has been unparalleled and as such, the 
City’s Director of Public Works and the Director of Procurement and Contract Compliance 
concurs that the excessive seaweed accumulation falls within the parameters of 
emergency conditions as it has impacted City Operations as well as the preservation and 
protection of property and the health and safety of the public. 
 
Procurement Code 38.40 C.1 Emergency Purchases allows for the City Manager to waive 
a competitive process where immediate action is required.  Beach Raker, LLC has 
performed Seaweed removal services throughout southern Florida in a satisfactory 
manner and a quote was obtained from the company to assist with immediate removal of 
seaweed for two (2) months. 
 
The total cost for this effort is $72,000.00 which will be split equally between the CRA and 
the City. 
 
Funding for this service is available in the BCRA FY 2019 Operating Budget, in account 
number 163.639901.55200.552240.000015.000.000. 
 
 
APPROVED BY: Yvette Scott-Phillip 
   Budget Manager 
   Hollywood Community Redevelopment Agency 


